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   FROM THE DESK OF DR. FOVARGUE 

   
  

Congratulations to ROE's 2015 Teachers of 
the Year Nominees and Finalists! 

 
  

Teacher Of the Year,  
Mrs. Alexis Pernas-Comardo 

(Instructional Technologist)  

 
  
  

Beginning Teacher of the Year,  
Ms. Laura Rensberger 

(3rd Grade)  

 
  

The Nominees   
  

Michelle Liner, 3rd Grade 



  
Ms. Liner shares that she adds value to 
River Oaks Elementary by being an active 
part of the school community. Her goal is to 
create a classroom that is a productive 
learning environment for all students. 

  
Beth Nazaro-Clark, 4th Grade 

  
Ms. Nazaro-Clark shares that River Oaks 
Elementary is an extraordinary campus full 
of powerful educators and brilliant 
minds.  Each day she learns and grows from 
observing her wise peers and the inquiring 
thinkers looking up to her in the 
classroom.  When she reflects on her 
personal teaching style, she strives to 
empower students with positive words and 
actions, thus bolstering a positive self-
esteem which will result in high student 
performance.  Ms. Nazaro-Clark hopes that 
when her students look back at their time at 



ROE that they remember that learning is 
powerful but most of all fun! 

 
Alexis Pernas-Comardo,  

Instructional Technologist 

 
  

As the Instructional Technologist, Ms. 
Comardo states she has been empowered 

to distribute technology as a core 
educational mechanism to the student 

body. Specifically, she guided 5th grade 
students to form business cases in 

connection with their IB Unit, "Where We 
Are in Place and Time." One class in 

particular surveyed students throughout 
the school and concluded that the demand 

for IPad Airs' outweighed the supply on 
campus; students took action to obtain 
these resources and demonstrated that 
mobile technology could meet academic 
goals centering on reading fluency and 
comprehension, standardized curricular 

presentation applications and safe source 
citations for the benefit of all students on 

campus. Additionally, Ms. Comardo 
provides enrichment opportunities for 

students on campus, and she founded the 
Digital Journalism Elective, which fosters 
students' website building and journalism 



skills, in collaboration with Lamar High 
School. Finally, she drove the effort to 

expose kindergarten through 5th grade to 
the basics of coding logic through 

Code.org, and she inspired all students to 
code independently at home and attend 
coding camps throughout the year and 

over the summer. 
  

Congratulations again to all of the 
nominees; they have shared how honored 
they were to be nominated by their peers. 

  
Thank you to our entire staff for 

recognizing the hard work and dedication 
of your peers. 

 

 

 


